24th January 2017

Dear Parents / Carers, 

Year 3 and 4 are running a tuck shop this term as part of their enterprise project called “Snacks 2 Go”. 

The aim of the project is to set up a healthy tuck shop for children and staff at our school. We are very excited to announce that our tuck shop will launch this Friday 26th January and run until the end of term Friday 31st March.

“Snacks 2 Go” will be based in our school playground during break time every Friday. There are a variety of snack and drinks, which will be on offer for children to buy. We have enclosed a copy of our first week’s snack menu, which you will find on the reverse of this letter. Snacks will cost 50p each.

Children from KS1 and KS2 will be allowed to purchase by themselves in the shop and will be responsible for their own tuck shop money. Children from KS1 are advised to bring in money enclosed in an envelope with their name on it and then they should give it to their teacher.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Having a school tuck shop is a way to offer children, staff a healthy snack, and get some energy for their day of learning! Our year 3 and 4 tuck shop team will also get a lot out of learning how to run a healthy business.

We hope you are excited as we are about our new enterprise “Snacks 2 Go”.

If you have any queries, please see either of us.

Mrs Hannon and Mr Chadwick
Year 3 & 4 Teachers


